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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
We enjoy staying in some of the State parks as we travel around. If you make the Non
Residents pay differently than the residents you may realize the non residents will just pass
your State Parks right on by and stay somewhere else. By making it free for the residents this
could cause a shortfall in your ability to maintain the parks. 
Mark Cullifer
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